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�
Beloved Church, 

Let us give all thanks and praise to the God!   

We are blessed to welcome many new families to CPC.  I love the energy these families 
bring, their warmth and openness and the curiosity of the children.  We are so fortunate to 
share this life of faith with them.  As much as they may come to CPC for relationship, 
nurture and faith formation, we too receive the gift of their companionship, joy and 
enthusiasm.   

Youth Ministry continued to thrive in 2024.  We are incredibly grateful for the intelligence 
and wisdom of the Rev. Susan Tindall, and we celebrated her four years of ministry at CPC 
in June before she moved to start a new call. Middle school and youth are thriving with the 
help of many strong leaders and some very committed, wonderful youth. 

�
We have so much to anticipate: engaging worship, stimulating art, and inspired music. Let 
CPC continue to be the place where we grow our faith and build lasting relationships! 

Beth 

��

�

Church, you continue to be the loving heart 
of Jesus Christ in the world.  Your service to 
those in need and your generosity to 
mission projects are tangible ways we 
demonstrate to our neighbors and the 
world what it means to be followers of 
Jesus. 

Mission Projects: 
x� Assisting refugee families with 

Exodus 
x� Children’s mission collections of 

socks, blankets and toys  
x� Thanksgiving Dinner for 100+ people  
x� And many more! 














